
 

 
 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
United Sugars Corporation Announces the Acquisition of a Liquid Sugar Facility 
 
EDINA, MN – United Sugars Corporation (USC) announces the acquisition of a liquid sugar facility 
based on the southside of Chicago, Illinois.  
 
This addition to the USC supply chain will complement our world class dry bulk transfer facility 
located in Montgomery, Illinois.  
 
 
 
For more information about United Sugars Corporation, visit www.unitedsugars.com. 
 
About United Sugars Corporation 
United Sugars Corp. is a leading marketer of sugar in the United States. The company is owned by the 
American Crystal Sugar Company, Minn-Dak Farmers Cooperative, Wyoming Sugar Company and 
the United States Sugar Company of Clewiston, FL. United Sugars markets sugar to major food and 
beverage manufacturers and food retailers nationwide. 
 
 
 

Contact: 
Steven Hanson 
USC Director of Marketing 
(952) 896-0438 
sohanson@unitedsugars.com 
 
	


